
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/16/2012 3:33:54 PM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov) (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: EE programs and budgets? 

Matthew -

Would you be willing to meet with us on this PD? If so, I’ll try to get something set up 
for next week. Of course, this whole note is presuming you’re back in the office. 
Thanks!

yours

sid
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